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An invitation to play your part in the future of Children of the 90s 
 

Hello, 
 
 Children of the 90s, is a world-leading scientific project. It is finding out causes of 
the world's most important health and social problems. It studies people born in and around 
Bristol in 1991 and 1992. 
 
You may not have realised it, but being born in 1991 or 1992 in this area means you are one 
of nearly 20,000 young people who can be part of Children of the 90s. You may have never 
heard of us or you may have already taken part in some or many questionnaires and clinics. 
If you have taken part in the past, let us take this opportunity to thank you. Everyone that 
takes part is helping build a better future as our ground-breaking research looks into the 
causes of the world's most important health and social problems. 
 
The "children" of the 90s are now adults, which is why we're contacting you now to invite 
you to take part. There are two ways that you can agree to help: 
 
One: Let us keep your details so we can contact you in future to ask you to fill in a 
questionnaire or come to our clinic. Agreeing does not commit you to doing anything; it just 
allows us to contact you. 
 
Two: Let us get information from other records held about you.  We're very careful to keep 
this information confidential. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to think about this, remember what you do can really make a 
difference! 
 

 
Best wishes, 
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